
Christmas  

Performance 

St Patrick’s College 
Dungannon have kindly 
offered us the use of 
their Lecture Theatre 

so that we can       
proceed with a one-off 
Evening Performance 
on 12 December this 

year. 

Participating pupils will 
be from classes M1, 

M2, S1 & T1 and     
parents will have to 

bring the pupils to and 
from the performance. 
We are very grateful 

to the College for 
their kindness and 
look forward to an   
excellent evening   

Online Shopping 

Please remember, if 
you are purchasing 
an item online eg at 
Tesco, M&S etc or 
buying a CD or DVD 
at eg play.com etc, 

log on to:  

www.easyfundraising
. org.uk/?id=124112 

We will get money 
each time you        

purchase from a large 
range of shops as this 

is a fundraising      
website.                

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
       

School Texting   
Service 

Please remember to     
update school if you 
change your mobile 
phone number, to   
ensure that you      

receive all important 
texts. 

 

Transfer, Transition 
and Leavers’ Reviews 
and Parent/Staff    

Meetings 

Thank you to all who 
recently attended any 
of the above reviews 

and/or meetings. 

 

Next Holidays 

School will be closed  
on 25 November for 

a School              
Development Day 

School will re-open 
on Tuesday 26th        

November 
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Found/KS1 Pupil of 
the Month 

 

November 2019 

 

 

KS5 Pupil of the 
Month 

 

November 2019 

 

 

KS3/4 Pupil of the 
Month 

 

November 2019 

 

 

KS2 Pupil of the 
Month 

 

November 2019 

 

 


